
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given to the voters and residents residing within the Bloomingdale 

Fire Protection District No. 1, and any and all other persons, parties, or entities, that the 

June 17, 2021 meeting time of the Board of Fire Commissioners has been canceled on the 

authority of Marshal Gray Jr., Chairman.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is 

Thursday, September 16, 2021 at 3:00 PM., at the Headquarters Station, 179 S. 

Bloomingdale Road, Bloomingdale, Illinois.   
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DATED:     June 10, 2021 

POSTED:   June 10, 2021 

 


